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Good morning
I am putting forward an objection to London's heritage being changed beyond recognition our historic
buildings have brought not only tourists from over the world but joy to all visitors from across the country
and we should all have a voice in the future of our city so please take note of my objection.we don't want
or need anymore high tower blocks
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